March 23, 2019

The following events and improvements took place in Menominee Township in
2018:

Experienced $2,865,562 worth of new construction

O-1 Drive, Bay De Noc Drive, and part of Fairland Loop were paved and
shouldered. 6.25 Lane was covered with limestone. The Township spent a total
of $286,776 on improvements and maintenance of roads this year.

Michelle Shepeck is our new custodian.
Keith Kovar is our new sexton.

Completed the new circle drive and parking lot in the park. This improvement
should help a lot with traffic flow and safety issues.

With a lot of time and effort from the Planning Commission, and especially Pat
Barker and Judy Bright, our grant application scored as high as it possibly could
and was ultimately chosen to be awarded the DNR Recreation Passport Grant
this past December. Now the work really begins. Hopefully, we can progress
through the process quickly enough to finish the pavilion yet this year. Thatis
the goal.

As in the past, Dave Wesoloski has volunteered a lot of his time in maintaining
and improving the park. Among other things, he staked out the drive and
parking lot project, installed and built the new park sign and planter, and
oversees the fall softball tournament. Thank you, Dave.

2018 saw a lot accomplished. 2019 will again be busy, ultimately making
Menominee Township a better place to live and a better place to stay for our
children.

Thank you everyone for doing your part.

Respectfully submitted

Ken Goffin

Menominee Township Supervisor




